

PRESIDENT

Alan Johnson

September 9, 2021

VICE PRESIDENT

Cynthia Minuti

Ron Grall, Director

**SECRETARY** 

City of Waukesha

Nancy Lindenberg

Parks, Recreation, and Forestry Department

1900 Aviation Dr.

**TREASURER** 

Waukesha, WI 53188-2471

Jim Orth

Dear Ron,

PAST PRESIDENT

Domestic Violence Awareness Month (DVAM) is observed each October, and Julia Kellogg

The Women's Center leads local efforts during the month to build awareness

of this pervasive crime and invite the community to take action, support

survivors, and end domestic violence.

DIRECTORS

Alissa Braatz

Jay Cashmore Craig Cerbins

MJ Gilfillan

Alison Holub

Dipti Krishnan

Amanda Medina-Roddy

**Bruce Moncrieff** 

Peter Peterson

Maria DelPizzo Sanders

**EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR** 

Angela Mancuso

Purple is the featured color of DVAM, and as a part of the awareness campaign, we encourage the community to Light the Way to End Domestic Violence by displaying a purple light bulb outside their home or business.

In support of this community-wide activity, we request that the lighting at Les Paul Pavilion and Youmans Park in downtown Waukesha be changed to

purple for the National Week of Action, October 18-24.

We are appreciative of your past partnership for this initiative, and we invite

broader participation this year to light up additional locations in the City, if

possible.

Thank you for your past support and for considering our renewed request.

Sincerely,

Mollie Lazear

Development Assistant